Three Little Ships

International Preschool

¥

THREE LITTLE SHIPS OPEN MORNINGS 2021-22

If you are interested in our Preschool Program, we are
pleased to invite you to one of the Open Mornings for
the preschool class Three Little Ships.

When your child turns 3 years old, he/she is eligible
for our preschool program.

Dates of Open Mornings from 9 - 10 am:

- Thursday 16 December 2021
- Friday 28 January 2022

- Friday 25 February 2022

- Tuesday 22 March 2022

- Friday 22 April 2022

- Tuesday 17 May 2022

- Tuesday 21 June 2022

- Wednesday 6 July 2022

For registration, please send an email to:

infotls@hsvdenhaag.nl

Hope to see you soon!
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